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IZUKU MIDORIYA

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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OCHACO URARAKA

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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HIMIKO TOGA

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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TSUYU ASUI

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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SHOTO TODOROKI 

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg



Print at 100%

1. 

2.

3.

1. 

2.

3.

SHOTA AIZAWA

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg

place chin here

place chin here
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ALL MIGHT

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Optional: With a crayon or 
marker draw a crack line in the 
egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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TOMURA SHIGARAKI

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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KATSUKI BAKUGO

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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KAI CHISAKI

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg


